
 

 

Vacancy Announcement 

 

 

The East Baton Rouge Parish School System is seeking applications for the current vacant position 

on the Special Education Advisory Council (SEAC). An individual will be appointed to fill the 

vacant position until the end of School year 2023. 

 

Interested persons must submit an application form expressing interest in becoming a SEAC 

member to the SEAC Chairperson no later than 4:30 p.m. on Friday, January 20, 2023.  Following 

a review of the submitted applications, the Superintendent’s designee will select an appropriate 

individual to fill the vacancy.  If you have any questions concerning the role of the SEAC and the 

responsibilities of a SEAC member, please contact Dr. Janet Harris, SEAC Chairperson, at (225) 

615-8721 or via email janetharris@ebrschools.org  
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